
Shellfish Advisory Board Meeting Minutes 
March 16, 2023   10:00 AM 
Zoom  Meeting  
 
Attendees: Rebecca Taylor, Tom Siggia, Karen Johnson, Ethan Estey, Nick Sirucek, 
Adrien Kmiec 
Absent: Stephen Pickard, Damian Parkington, John Duane 
Others: Nancy Civetta, Mark DeCristoforo, Diane Brunt, Brad Morris 
 
 
R. Taylor called meeting to order. 
 
Letter of support for town ice machine – Massachusetts Seafood Collaborative 
 
M. DeCristoforo from Massachusetts Seafood Collaborative who applied for a 
Federal/State grant for a town ice machine in Wellfleet, discussed the need for a letter 
of support . 
 
T. Siggia made motion to approve letter below, K. Johnson 2nd, all in favor 5-0. 
 
Letter read as follows: 
 
March 16,2023 
To: Massachusetts Seafood Collaborative 
 
The Wellfleet Shellfish Advisory Board recognizes the need for an accessible ice supply 
for the Wellfleet shellfishing community, particularly to meet the mandates of Vibrio 
regulations. 
In order to maintain the viability of the Wellfleet shellfish industry we believe an easily 
accessible ice source is needed. We support the acquisition of an ice machine to benefit 
all those in the community who continue Wellfleet’s fishing industry. 
 
Sincerely, 
Wellfleet Shellfish Advisory Board 
Rebecca Taylor, Tom Siggia, Ethan Estey, John Duane, Karen Johnson, Stephen 
Pickard, Nick Sirucek, Adrien Kmiec, Damian Parkington 
 
Meeting ended at 10:36 
 
  
  
  
 
 


